
Local Announcements – Continued  

Little lamb’s time offering continues every Sabbath. The children will pick up money from the 
congregation and take it up front to put into a wood school to raise money for student aid for TVA. 

Mid-week Bible Study!  Pastor Vio invites you to a Bible study meeting at church. Each Thursday 

at 10:30 am, we will meet to read and study the Word. Everyone is invited! Bring your Bible, invite a 

friend, and enjoy journeying through God's Word. We are studying the Gospel of Mark. 

Gaston annual friendship banquet is February 16 at 6:00 pm We will be serving salad, a couple 
different kinds of pasta vegan options and chocolate cake for dessert. The cost is $12 per person. 
There will be entertainment if you would like to participate in the entertainment, please contact 
Cherry. RSVP would also be helpful. 

Baby shower for Sara Parish Isaacs and new son William Christopher will be Sunday, March 2, 
at 1:00 pm, at the Gaston SDA Fellowship Hall with a potluck lunch. 

Vacation Bible School for 2025 will be June 23 to 27. 

 

Other Announcements 

Oregon Conference Women’s Ministry Training Day is just around the corner.  Sunday, April 
6th check in will begin at 8:30 am and includes a Continental Breakfast. We’ll start at 9:00 am sharp 
and finish by 4:00 pm. This will be a day filled to the brim with training, a catered lunch, resources 
and an idea exchange. Be ready to have some fun and make new connections. This is NOT just for 
Women’s Ministries leaders, but for any woman at your church who helps or hopes to at some 
point. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Help us make Gladstone Camp Meeting happen this year! Your dollars are now doubled, up to 
$150,000, thanks to a generous matching gift! Our fundraising deadline is March 31. Give online at 
https://orad.us/ORGiving or by writing “Gladstone Camp Meeting” on your tithe envelope! Together 
let’s make camp meeting a reality! We need your help to make Gladstone Camp Meeting happen in 
2025! The great news is that now, thanks to a generous matching gift of $150,000, every dollar given 
will be doubled! Won’t you join so many others in helping to make camp meeting a reality this year? 
Give online at https://orad.us/ORGiving or by writing “Gladstone Camp Meeting” on your tithe 
envelope! 

Lloyd Wescott, a long-time Sunnyside Adventist Church member and community cornerstone, 
passed away December 18, 2024. A memorial service will be conducted on Sunday, February 16, 
3:00 pm, at Sunnyside Adventist Church. A reception will follow the service. Sunnyside Adventist 
Church is located at 10501 SE Market St, Portland, OR 97216. 

Would you like to experience a vibrant, ongoing, authentic walk with God?  You are 
invited to Gladstone Park for our seminars Journey to the Heart of God February 28 - March 1.  
Feb 28 - Friday evening - 7pm: Journey to the Heart of God through Prayer. March 1 - Sabbath 
9:30am: Journey to the Heart of God through touching Lives. March 1 - Sabbath Worship 
11:00am: Escape From Iraq. March 1 – Sabbath, evening - 7 pm:  Journey to the Heart of God through 
experiencing His Grace. These seminars will be presented by Dr. S. Joseph Kidder who has been 
involved in ministry for the past 28 years. Join us at Gladstone Park Seventh-day Adventist Church at 
8378 Cason Road in Gladstone. Questions call us at 503-655-2614. 


